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BACKGROUND AND NEED 
 
The existing culvert under Sunnyside Avenue is failing. 
The purpose of the project is to repair the flowline, or 
bottom of the culvert, and to repair the remainder of 
the culvert in a separate phase. The culvert consists of 
three different structure types grouted together to span 
the width of the road. Due to the complex nature, 
traditional methods cannot be used. 
 
CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 
 
A majority of the work will take place within the 
culvert. Short-term road closures or detours may be 
required. Before construction activities begin, 
notification will be sent to each residence in the areas 
adjacent to the work. The information in the notice 
will include the timing of construction, anticipated 
road closures, and any other impacts of the project.  
 
ROAD CLOSURES AND DETOURS 
 
Prior to working in any open traffic area, the 
contractor will submit a traffic plan to the Salt Lake 
City Engineer for approval. This will minimize impacts 
to public and private property access. 
 
Residents are asked to avoid parking vehicles within 
the road right-of-way while construction is occurring 
on their street. This will protect personal property, 
minimize impact to neighborhoods, and expedite 
work. In most cases, the contractor will be required to 
complete major construction and road restoration 
during a 45-day period to limit the impact on any one 
street. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAFETY 
 
Safety is a top priority for SLC Public Utilities. We 
encourage and appreciate neighborhood participation 
to keep children away from the construction 
equipment and work areas. Parents, please talk 
with your children about staying away from 
potentially dangerous construction and staging 
areas. If you see any vandalism or trespassing in 
construction areas, please call the Salt Lake City 
Police Dispatch: 801-799-4600 to report the 
incident. 
 
 
 
 
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS  
 
Q:  How will I be notified about construction 
beginning on my street or property? 
 
A:  14-days prior to beginning work on any street, the 
contractor is required to hand deliver a written 
Construction Status Update Notice to all residents, 
businesses, schools, and property owners adjacent to 
and affected by the work.   
 
Q:  Who do I call for a water/sewer/flooding 
emergency? 
 
A:  For water, sewer, and flooding emergencies, please 
calls our Public Utilities Dispatch at 801-483-6900. 
This line is staffed 24 hours a day. 
 
  



  RED BUTTE CULVERT AT SUNNYSIDE 
FALL 2015 

 

SALT LAKE CITY DEPARTMENT of  PUBLIC UTILITIES 
“Serving our Community; Protecting our Environment” 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Salt Lake City Department of Public Utilities 
 
Project Manager: Bernard Mo, 801-483-6835 
Email: Bernard.Mo@slcgov.com  
 
Construction Inspector: Bill Meske,  
801-910-3564 
Email: Bill.Meske@slcgov.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Contractor:  To be determined by public bid – 
Summer/Fall 2015 
 
Schedule: To be determined by Contractor – 
Anticipated Fall/Winter 2015 
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